
3 School Street
Dansville, NY L4437

November 6,2018

Presbytery of Genesee Valley
1190 Winton Road South
Rochester, l{Y 1 4618-22.44

Dear Grants Working Group,

Thank you for the generous gift through your congregation gant. Support such as this is vital to
the success of our outreach and mission fulfillment.

We look forward to sharing information about our program's successes. Should you need any
information regarding our mission and journeys, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,
The Samaritan Loan Fund Committee


